
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

GOVERNMENT STREET WHARF REBUILD 

 

KITTERY PORT AUTHORITY 

 

Thursday February 1, 2018 
6:00 PM 

 
The Kittery Port Authority moves to hold a public hearing to seek input on the 

replacement of the Government Street Wharf. The process of replacing the 

Government Street Wharf is in its very early stages. As we continue to pursue 

funding options it is important that we receive comments on the future of 

Government Street so we can move forward with developing a plan for 

rebuilding.  

To request a reasonable accommodation for this meeting please contact staff at 
(207) 475-1323 or (207) 475-1307.  
 

 

  


